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‘Placing learning at the heart of everything we do.’ 
 

Raising Aspirations, Realising Ambition & Stimulating Curiosity 

 
‘Priestley & Proud’ Afternoon 

6 December 2024 

 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
PRIESTLEY AND PROUD AFTERNOON – THURSDAY 19 DECEMBER 2024 
 
Our relationship with parents is important and children benefit from a successful partnership between home 
and school, where expectations and values are aligned.  To help with this, we look for ways to involve parents 
as much as possible in the life of the school.  We are delighted to be able to invite you to our ‘Priestley & 
Proud’ afternoon, during which we will celebrate and share the impressive work that the children have 
undertaken this year.   
 

The classrooms will be open from 2.30 pm until 3.05 pm on Thursday, 19 December. 
 
If you have more than one child in school, there will be enough time so you can split your time between their 
respective classes.  
 
As children’s safety is our prime concern, there are a few safeguarding guidelines we need to make you aware 
of in line with our school policy: 

• Please enter the school via the main entrance for your sessions. 

• When you arrive, please switch off your mobile phone. Please do not have your phone out during the 
sessions or use it to take photographs.  

• If you need to use the toilet during these sessions, please only use the adult toilets near the main 
entrance – the office staff will direct you.  

 
We hope the afternoon visit is enjoyable for all, as well as being informative and useful to you.  
 
We invite you to stay after the session for our Christmas Fayre taking place in the school hall from 3.10 pm – 
4.45 pm. There will be various stalls including crafts, selling the items the children have made during the week, 
sweets, drinks and others, plus a raffle with lots of amazing prizes to be drawn at the end of the fayre  
 
We would like to thank you in advance for your cooperation and support to make this a very valuable and 
worthwhile experience for you and your child.  
 
We look forward to working and learning with you. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 

Luke Coles 
 
Mr L Coles 
Interim Headteacher 


